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The Managing Director,
ANIIDCO Ltd.,

Port Blair.
) /_3 N Sub: Problems in timely transportation of Oil to N&M Andaman-reg,
OF N\ Sir,
Kindly refer to your letter F. No. ANIDCO /POL/965 dated
2 28/03/2018 on the subjéct cited above. In this connection it is to state

that the Police has a very limited charter in this regard.

Therefore, the instant matter may kindly be taken up with the
Directorate Shipping Services, A&N Administration, Port Blair and
Directorate of Tribal Welfare, A&N Administration for further necessary

' Your;r@thfully,

9‘29 - I@
Superintendent of Police
South Andaman District

action please.
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